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Welcome to the newly formatted PA-ACP quarterly newsletter, The Pennsylvania 
Internist. Based on member feedback on how and in what format it was preferred 
to receive PA-ACP news, we have elected to move away from a designed newsletter 
to an e-newsletter with short news headings with links to the full articles. This is the 
same valuable content, but designed to save you time!  
 
President's Address - David L. George, MD, FACP 
We all want to be excellent clinicians and provide our patients with the best care. 
We also want to become more efficient, but don’t always have the time to explore 
new avenues to make that happen. Here's how to gain access to the information 
you need, and it's right at your fingertips. Read More. 
 
What's the Latest News from Harrisburg? - John Nikoloff, ERG Partners 
PA-ACP is committed to protecting patient care and physician practice. Find out 
how we’re representing your professional interests at the state Capitol!  

The House and Senate have adjourned for the summer and won’t return to 
Harrisburg until mid-September. With a limited schedule in the fall prior to the 
November 6 election, Harrisburg focus has been on electoral politics. Read the full 
August Advocacy Report. 
 
Mark Your Calendar! PA-ACP Annual Education Meeting and Awards Dinner 
Join your colleagues for our 2nd Annual Education Meeting, December 1, 2018 
with a focus on primary care. The dynamic nature of internal medicine means you 
need to stay on top of advances to better serve your patients. View the schedule 
and details.  
 
Important Upcoming Meetings and Events 
PA-ACP always has something to offer throughout the year that upholds our 
mission to enhance the quality and effectiveness of health care by fostering 
excellence and professionalism in the practice of medicine. View upcoming 
meetings and events. 

New Webinar! 
Check out a new webinar, "Ward Stories’ and Other Strategies for Highlighting 
Humanism on the Wards", recorded June 13, 2018 during PA-ACP’s Council 
Meeting. View the webinar. 
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